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A Note from the Principal…  
 
 

Dear Parents, 

During this season of gratitude, I am so grateful for everyone who makes up the St. Rocco 
School community. St. Rocco’s is a very special place where each person contributes their own 
unique gifts. It is these God given gifts that bring the hallways of St. Rocco School to life each 
day. For this, I feel so blessed. On behalf of the Faculty and Staff, I want to wish each of you a 

Happy Thanksgiving. 

Gratefully, 
Regina M. Hand/Principal 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

O Heavenly Father, during this Thanksgiving season, 

Let us pause to express our gratitude for Your constant love and care  

and for the many graces and blessings You have bestowed on us.  

We thank You for this. 
 

We thank You for all the countless gifts that grace oour lives and continually delight and surprise us, 

especially our family and friends. Let us give thatnks for the daily blessings we receive from You- 

health, food, joy, and peace of mnd.These are the blessings You so generously share. 
 

Loving God, today and everyday help us remember that Thanksgiving is first thanks and then giving. 

Amen 

 

CHRIST is the reason for this school.                         

~in our minds, on our lips, and always in our hearts~    
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